June 11, 2020

Superintendent Pauline Harvey
North Slope Borough School District
P.O. Box 169

Utgiagvik (Barrow), AK 99723
Email: board.secretary@nsbsd.org

Re: Interest in School Board Seat C for District 3

Frieda Nageak
Po Box 1681
Barrow, Alaska 99723

Dear Ms. Harvey,

My name is Frieda Nageak, | was born and raised in Barrow. | moved out of town when | was 19 and
recently returned home over a year ago. | am a mother/aunt of six (6) children. Three of my six children
graduated from Barrow. One child graduated from Kiita this year. | commend the Kiita Community
Learning Center for their support, encouragement and dedication to assure that my child’s education
was complete and taught life skills. My own (4) children all went to elementary/middle and part of High
School in the Anchorage School District.

The North Slope Borough School District is blessed and unique compared to many districts throughout
the state. Coming from having children in the Anchorage School District to the North Slope Borough
School District was a great experience and I've realized how much great opportunities and programs the
school district offers. | came from paying for lunch, school supplies, field trips and any additional
expenses for my child’s education to having everything and beyond for our children in this district.

I would like an opportunity to fill North Slope Borough School District Board Seat C. | believe that the
board is here to serve the children and parents to continue to give the best opportunities to all children.
I am unbiased when it comes to politics, serving our community and people; because it is about the
children and not who you know or using power for their own benefit. | am full of compassion for
children and believe that ALL children can succeed with the right tools.

Quyanaq!
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Frieda Nageak Date: June 11, 2020





